TENTATIVE AGREEMENT
BETWEEN
RIVERSIDE CITY TEACHERS ASSOCIATION AND
RIVERSIDE UNIFIED SCHOOL DISTRICT
January 25th, 2022

Salary Stipend Increases

This Tentative Agreement (“TA") has been reached between the Riverside Unified
School District (the “District’ or “RUSD") and the Riverside City Teachers Association
(“RCTA”), collectively, (“the parties”).

Beginning the 2022-23 School year, the following certificated salary stipends will be
increased as indicated.

504 Coordinator - from 2% to 3% stipend

SST Coordinator - from 3% to 5% stipend

Elementary Team Leader - from 1.7% to 4% stipend

Add a Special Education Team Leader to all elementary schools (new stipend)
Secondary Course Lead - 2% stipend (new stipend)

Dual Language Immersion (DLI) Teachers with a BCLAD and teaching in the DLI
program - from 3% to 4% stipend

This Tentative Agreement (TA) is subject to approval of RUSD’s Board of Education and
ratification by Riverside City Teachers Association.

FOR THE DISTRICT EOR THE RCTA
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